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Dear All
 
Following the huge success of Healthy Kidz Mindfulness Classes, there will be another 4 week run of the Confidence Club classes beginning the 10th March 2021 at 6pm via zoom. Classes are for boys and girls aged 8-11. Places are limited.
 
See poster for further details and please note to book classes you must visit the Healthy Kidz website at: https://healthy-kidz.com/free-confidence-club/
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